
TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 

DATE: July 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Planning Commission Training Program – Development Review Discussion 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

None. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 

As part of the Planning Commission’s ongoing training program, staff will be giving a 
presentation on the City’s development review process. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 None. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

None. 


